Amber Burke

From: Kerry Burke <gpsklings@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 11:41 AM

To: Amber Burke

Subject: [External] S.265

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[External]

Ms Burke,

Please be advised that I do not think S.265 is necessary. It further divides the community and creates a special
class of people. Let our current laws protect all citizens regardless of their race and class. We all are valuable to
the communities and to the state we live in.

Thank You,

Kerry Burke

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments,
clicking links, or responding to this email.




